
Public services belong in public 
ownership. Over the years UNISON 
members have seen first-hand the 
negative impact of outsourcing on 
service quality, employment terms 
and conditions, local accountability 
and investment in vital amenities.

We deserve better.

Find out more at:
www.unison.org.uk/
bringingserviceshome


